
                                                                                                                                              

 

 

Friday 18th March – Red Nose Day 

On Friday 18th March we will be raising money for comic relief. 

It will be a non-uniform day and children can come into school dressed in 

something red for a suggested donation of £1. 

Children can bring a red nose into school on this day however we are unable to 

accept any responsibility should they be lost or damaged. Please write your 

child’s initials on their red nose so it can easily be identified if misplaced. 

Many Thanks 

Mrs A Willis 

Head Teacher 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


